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Brigadier General William L. Sibert to 

Major General J. Franklin Bell

June 3, 1917   Telegram   [Washington, D.C.]


Would you consent to Captain George C. Marshall’s detail as a General Staff officer on my divisional staff for immediate service abroad.  Answer care of Chief of Staff’s Office, Washington.
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